

Kentlyn Public School

138 Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560 PO Box 5222 Minto, 2566 Phone: 4628 2455 kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

REQUEST FOR ALL AWARDS BY 27 NOVEMBER 2020

Monday 9 November 2020

Dear Parents and Carers.

It is that time of year again when we are starting to organise end of year excursions, Year 6 celebrations and prize giving.

To help the teachers and office staff we would ask if you could please look through your children's awards and send in any minis/ merits/ PBLs/ principals that have not already been to the office as soon as possible for us to update our records and have the relevant medallion / award ready for them.

The trophy shop has asked us to provide them with a list of award winners by Friday 27 November, so we would ask that we receive all awards by that date.

Regards

Ms Kavallaris Principal

wall



PO Box 5222 Minto, 2566 Phone: 4628 2455 kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

REQUEST FOR ALL AWARDS BY 27 NOVEMBER 2020

Monday 9 November 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is that time of year again when we are starting to organise end of year excursions, Year 6 celebrations and prize giving.

To help the teachers and office staff we would ask if you could please look through your children's awards and send in any minis/ merits/ PBLs/ principals that have not already been to the office as soon as possible for us to update our records and have the relevant medallion / award ready for them.

The trophy shop has asked us to provide them with a list of award winners by Friday 27 November, so we would ask that we receive all awards by that date.

Regards

Ms Kavallaris Principal

avall